[bookmark: _GoBack]Covington Country Club Estates Owners Association Meeting, January 24, 2018
In attendance:
Daryl Mura – Vice President, Boots Landry – Social, Barbara Dodds – Zoning/Parish Affairs, Miles Mark – Treasurer & Sylvia Leibe – Beautification
Meeting was called to order at 7:15
Daryl Mura, Vice President, acted as President due to the vacancy of the President’s position.
Boots Landry,  Social, acted as Secretary, due to Felicia Walters absence.
Sylvia Leibe/Beautification:  Reported on drainage issues behind CCCE sign, and she has reported to authorities, but nothing has been done yet to resolve the issue.  On Fairway Drive, home with rocks in yard, it seems that they are planning on building or renovating something on the property.  And it was mentioned that permit office can be contacted for information.  Owner/Resident has not contacted the board for approval of any plans.
Boots Landry/Social:  Reported that minutes, from December 2017, were not available for this meeting, but would be e-mailed to board members, this evening, for all to review.  Also, both, the sewer and water board have yet to be contacted about the annual meeting and got information on exactly who, so that  Daryl can contact.
Barbara Dodds/Zoning & Parish Affairs:  Reminded all again on the Fire District asking for an increase in millage and a parcel fee of $75.00 per lot.  Barbara is slowly turning in her CCCE records and gave a binder and some other information, to Daryl, for safe keeping. President: Vacant Position, no report
Streets & Utilities: Vacant Position, no report
Architectural: Vacant Position, no report
Communication: Vacant Position, no report
Secretary: Vacant Position, no report
Zoning: Vacant Position, no report
General Annual Meeting information was discussed: refreshments, deciding no door prizes, meeting time for all to set up and the agenda.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30

